From: Monica Miranda

To: redistricting [CDD]

Cc: Bollinger, Dave [CDD]; Zuleima Abid

Subject: Re: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process

Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 1:19:17 PM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Glen,

Thank you, we're looking forward to it! We have a member meeting this evening, so I can follow up with you about dates and times this later week.

In community,

Mónica Miranda

On Mon, Jul 12, 2021 at 11:00 AM redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org > wrote: Hello Monica,

We would like to conduct a presentation about the San Joaquin County's Supervisorial Redistricting process. Let me know when it would work best for us to present to The Stockton Younger Women's Task Force.

Please provide me with a few dates and times so I can coordinate with our Redistricting Representatives.

If you prefer, feel free to call me at (916) 390-0670 and we can discuss the meeting logistics.

Thank you,

Glen

Glen Fowler

Redistricting Project Manager San Joaquin County

From: redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 10:13 PM

To: Monica Miranda

Cc: Zuleima Abid ; Bollinger, Dave [CDD]

Subject: Re: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process

Hello Monica,

We appreciate your interest in Redistricting, and the invitation for one of the County Redistricting representatives to present to the Stockton Younger Women's Task Force.

We'll get back to you soon to coordinate the presentation.

Best regards, Glen

Glen Fowler

Redistricting Project Manager San Joaquin County

From: Monica Miranda

Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 10:00 PM

To: redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org>

Cc: Zuleima Abid

Subject: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon RAC members,

I am reaching out on behalf of the Stockton Younger Women's Task Force, thank you for sharing the information on the outreach workshops we're happy to share that with our members. We would also like to learn more about this, would it be possible to schedule you for one of our meetings? If so, let me know and we can discuss additional details like date, time and presentation length.

In community,

Mónica Miranda Director of Policy, Stockton Younger Women's Task Force From: redistricting@sjgov.org
To: redistricting [CDD]

Subject: Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines **Date:** Tuesday, July 13, 2021 3:53:27 PM

Redistricting Comments

Name: Karri D Johnson

Email:

Phone:

Comments:

How would I go about helping you when I am doing a job for the county that I cannot get a promotion in because I dont qualify based on my schooling. But I am doing the job. Furthermore, can you please explain to me what the heck redistricting is and what it does for me as a home-owning, taxpaying, county employee?????? Thanks

From: Robert Martin

To: redistricting [CDD]

Subject: Re: Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines

Date: Thursday, July 15, 2021 3:20:23 PM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Interesting that I received your email to attend your meeting the day after you meeting was held. Is that because you don't want the public to attend and why is that?

Could it be you don't want input or objections to what you are proposing?

Robert Martin

On Thursday, July 15, 2021, 3:07:53 PM PDT, redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org> wrote:

Thank you for your comment. We appreciate your interest in San Joaquin County's (SJC) Supervisorial Redistricting Process.

Your comments will be shared with the Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) at their next scheduled meeting (July 14, 2021) to inform them as they redraw the boundaries of the county's five supervisorial districts, after they receive the U.S. Census data.

We invite you to participate in-person or virtually (via Zoom) at upcoming RAC outreach workshops:

- Tuesday, August 17, 2021, at 5:30 P.M. SJC Administration Building 44 N San Joaquin St, 6th Floor Chambers, Suite 627, Stockton, CA 95202
- · Wednesday, September 15, 2021, at 3 P.M. Tracy City Hall, Council Chambers 333 Civic Center Dr, Tracy, CA 95376
- · **Wednesday, September 29, 2021, at 4 P.M.** Lodi: Hutchins Street Square, Kirst Hall 125 S Hutchins St # A, Lodi, CA 95240

SJC encourages its residents to participate in the process, including drawing their own communities of interest or even their own district boundaries online and submitting them to the RAC for consideration. For further information on the meeting schedule or to learn more about the redistricting process and ways to get involved, visit the SJC redistricting website at https://wedrawthelines.sjgov.org.

If you have additional comments for the RAC members, please send an email to redistricting@sjgov.org.

Best regards, Glen

Glen Fowler

Redistricting Project Manager San Joaquin County

From: redistricting@sjgov.org <redistricting@sjgov.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 12:23 AM

To: redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org> **Subject:** Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines

Redistricting Comments

Name: Robert Martin

Email:

Phone:

Comments:

I wish to become involved as a participant or delegate to represent the South San Joaquin County Region.

From: Henry Jean
To: redistricting [CDD]

Subject: Re: Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines

Date: Thursday, July 15, 2021 3:35:16 PM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you for your response.

On Thu, Jul 15, 2021, 15:10 redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sigov.org > wrote:

Thank you for your comment. We appreciate your interest in San Joaquin County's (SJC) Supervisorial Redistricting Process.

Your comments will be shared with the Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) at their next scheduled meeting (July 14, 2021) to inform them as they redraw the boundaries of the county's five supervisorial districts, after they receive the U.S. Census data.

We invite you to participate in-person or virtually (via Zoom) at upcoming RAC outreach workshops:

- **Tuesday, August 17, 2021, at 5:30 P.M.** SJC Administration Building 44 N San Joaquin St, 6th Floor Chambers, Suite 627, Stockton, CA 95202
- · **Wednesday, September 15, 2021, at 3 P.M.** Tracy City Hall, Council Chambers 333 Civic Center Dr, Tracy, CA 95376
- · **Wednesday, September 29, 2021, at 4 P.M.** Lodi: Hutchins Street Square, Kirst Hall 125 S Hutchins St # A, Lodi, CA 95240

SJC encourages its residents to participate in the process, including drawing their own communities of interest or even their own district boundaries online and submitting them to the RAC for consideration. For further information on the meeting schedule or to learn more about the redistricting process and ways to get involved, visit the SJC redistricting website at https://wedrawthelines.sjgov.org.

If you have additional comments for the RAC members, please send an email to redistricting@sjgov.org.

Best regards, Glen

Glen Fowler

Redistricting Project Manager San Joaquin County **From:** redistricting@sjgov.org

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 8:23 PM

To: redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org > **Subject:** Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines

Redistricting Comments

Name: Henry I Jean

Email:

Phone:

Comments:

This seems to be a most valuable program to me. I want to help. Who may I contact to join this team?

From: Anthony Whigham
To:
Subject: Re: Redistricting

Date: Friday, July 16, 2021 12:07:58 AM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The homeless are not part of the census

On Thu, Jul 15, 2021, 4:33 PM redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sigov.org > wrote:

Thank you for your comment. We appreciate your interest in San Joaquin County's (SJC) Supervisorial Redistricting Process.

Your comments will be shared with the Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) at their next scheduled meeting (**July 28, 2021**) to inform them as they redraw the boundaries of the county's five supervisorial districts, after they receive the U.S. Census data.

We invite you to participate in-person or virtually (via Zoom) at upcoming RAC outreach workshops:

- **Tuesday, August 17, 2021, at 5:30 P.M.** SJC Administration Building 44 N San Joaquin St, 6th Floor Chambers, Suite 627, Stockton, CA 95202
- · **Wednesday, September 15, 2021, at 3 P.M.** Tracy City Hall, Council Chambers 333 Civic Center Dr, Tracy, CA 95376
- · **Wednesday, September 29, 2021, at 4 P.M.** Lodi: Hutchins Street Square, Kirst Hall 125 S Hutchins St # A, Lodi, CA 95240

SJC encourages its residents to participate in the process, including drawing their own communities of interest or even their own district boundaries online and submitting them to the RAC for consideration. For further information on the meeting schedule or to learn more about the redistricting process and ways to get involved, visit the SJC redistricting website at https://wedrawthelines.sigov.org.

If you have additional comments for the RAC members, please send an email to redistricting@sigov.org.

Best regards, Glen

Glen Fowler

Redistricting Project Manager

San Joaquin County

From: Anthony Whigham

Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 11:17 PM

To: redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org>

Subject: Redistricting

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The homeless aren't included in the census.

From: patricia barrett
To: redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Re: redistricting

Date: Monday, July 19, 2021 8:39:40 AM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Well good Morning

Thank you for the quick response. I will look into it

Thanks again

Patricia Barrett she, they, sub-white, Latinx, recovery

From: redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 8:38 AM

To: patricia barrett

Subject: Re: redistricting

Hello Patricia,

I appreciate your interest in supporting the supervisorial redistricting effort. I'm not aware of any redistricting positions that are currently available; however, San Joaquin County employment opportunities are posted at:

San Joaquin County - Employment (sigov.org)

Best regards, Glen

Glen Fowler

Redistricting Project Manager San Joaquin County

From: patricia barrett

Sent: Saturday, July 17, 2021 6:03 PM

To: redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org>

Subject: redistricting

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello

I received an email about the redistricting process which I will attend but I was also curious about employment positions for being on the redistricting.

Can you please forward a link or info for employment?

Thank you
Patricia Barrett
she, they, sub-white, Latinx, recovery